
Ethical Review Board Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Researcher's Name] 

[Researcher's Address] 

Dear [Researcher's Name], 

We would like to extend our gratitude to you for submitting your research proposal entitled 

"[Title of the Proposal]" to the Ethical Review Board for consideration. 

After thorough evaluation and discussion, we regret to inform you that your proposal has not 

been approved for the following reasons: 

• [Reason 1] 

• [Reason 2] 

• [Reason 3] 

We encourage you to address the concerns highlighted above and consider resubmitting your 

proposal at a future date. We appreciate your commitment to maintaining ethical standards in 

research. 

If you have any questions or would like further clarification on our decision, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


